
INFORMATION ON SMART METERS 

 

 

The Government is rolling out smart meters into all homes and businesses before 2020. However, 

research shows that a huge percentage of the population are still not aware of the options 

available.  

 

Working in conjunction with the smart meter authorities nationwide, we are ensuring that all local 

councils have the up to date, correct information on their websites to ensure we are fully prepared 

as a nation for this switch. Provided below are links to full guides domestic and non-domestic smart 

meters handed to us by the Government. 

 

Non-domestic -   

https://www.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/236488/Non_Do

mestic_Leaflet_v_02.pdf 

 

Domestic - https://selectra.co.uk/guides/smart-meters 
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